


 

 

 

 

 

 
City of Temecula 
Aaron Adams, City Manager 
41000 Main Street 
Temecula, CA 92590 
 
 
Re: Donation Request for Type I Fire Engine 292 and Truck 273 
 
Mr. Adams, 
 
On behalf of the Riverside County Fire Department, I am respectfully requesting the donation 
of the City of Temecula’s Type I Fire Engine 292 and Truck 273 currently utilized as a reserve 
fire engine and truck.  This donation will allow the Fire Department to enhance our reserve 
fleet capabilities and depth in the integrated cooperative fire system.  In addition, this will 
ensure the maintenance and insurance expenses are the responsibility of the Fire 
Department.     
 
Thank you for your consideration and continued support of the Fire Department.  We greatly 
appreciate the continued partnership between the City of Temecula and the Riverside 
County Fire Department.   
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Geoffery Pemberton, 
County Chief Deputy 
 
 
 
cc: Bill Weiser, Fire Chief 
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